IMF Fall Meeting

October 17 & 18, 2012
On Wednesday, October 17, 2012, the 2012 IMF Fall Meeting was held at the Holiday Inn in Liverpool, NY.  There were 53 attendees (see attached list) at this year’s Fall Meeting.
In the business portion of today’s meeting, Ken Eakin reported that there is currently a balance of $74,465 in the IMF treasury.  Gary Shreve said that there were 36 paid member companies for 2012.  Invoices for the 2013 dues (still $1000 per member company) will be sent out in November 2012.
The 2013 IMF Spring Meeting will be in April 2013.  The location is yet to be determined.  Mr. Steve Prock of Carpenter Latrobe will be the 2013 IMF President.  An IMF VP Programs is currently being sought for 2013.  Two possible IMF Research Proposals were made today.  The first proposal was on "Ingot Piping & Porosity" by Prof. Von Richards of Missouri Science & Technology.  The second proposal was made by Prof. Matt Krane of Purdue University on "The Effect of Electrode Casting on the ESR Process".  The membership voted to not pursue either proposal since they did not feel the project findings would be of benefit to all members.  A possible scholarship program or sponsorship of an ASM Materials Camp to lead high school students to a career in metallurgy was discussed.          
Excellent presentations were made today on “Gleeble Testing & Deform Simulation of Void Closure” by Carly Antenucci & Katie Bastine of The Timken Company, "SEM & Particle Analysis" by Tim Drake of ASPEX, "Ingot Solidification Modeling" by Bruno Castejon & Nicholas Poulain of Transvalor and "Numerical Simulation Analysis of Ingot A-Segregation" by Ovidiu Bogdan of IndustrialSoft.  In addition, an informative overview of the Crucible Industries Syracuse, NY production facilities was given by Scott MacLane of Crucible Industries prior to tomorrow's IMF Tour of their plant.         
On Thursday, October 18, 2012, a fantastic tour of Crucible Industries Syracuse, NY production facilities was conducted.  Many thanks to all Crucible Industries Syracuse, NY personnel for the wonderful plant visit.
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